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26th June 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

With temperatures reaching over 28 degrees this week please be advised of the following precautions for your son. 

 Remind him to drink plenty of water throughout the day and whenever possible to stay out of direct 
sunlight.  He is expected to behave responsibly with water bottles and fountains in and out of lessons. 

 He should apply sun protection before leaving home but should not bring sun cream to school.  

 He should not be bringing to school aerosol deodorant cans but roll-on equivalents are acceptable. 
 

- Reminder of school closure this Friday due to staff training.  The only students in school on Friday are those 
who have been contacted directly.  This small number of students will be in school from 9.00am – 
12.00noon and should bring something to eat for break time and report to the school office. These 
students should be in full school uniform. 

 

- We will be celebrating School Diversity Week which is taking place across the country next Friday.  As part 
of this we will have a mufti day and the money raised will be going towards ‘Just Like Us’.  Please find the 
letter attached. 

 

P E McCullagh 

Headteacher 

 

 


